
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are writing to draw your attention to the ongoing problems of parking outside the school.   
 
Never leave your child alone in a vehicle, not even for a minute, by doing so they could be at 
risk of heatstroke, being trapped inside or taken from the vehicle.  We would like to thank those 
parents who consider the safety of the children and respect the community and neighbours of 
the school by driving and parking considerately when dropping off and collecting their child.  
 
Unfortunately, there are some parents who continue to park in a dangerous, illegal or 
inconsiderate manner.  Police will take action against people who: 
 

 Park on double yellow lines (whether a person remains within the vehicle or not). 

 Park on the zigzag lines outside the school. 

 Park within, on or near a junction. 

 Block access to a property or driveway marked by a dropped curb. 

 Use abusive or threatening language or behaviour towards police officers, police 
community support officers (PCSO’s), staff members or local residents. 

 
 

The neighbourhood policing team are working with the school to find solutions to the parking 
problems.  The majority of schools around the area have similar issues which are only resolved 
by a parent’s willingness to consider the safety of their child and other children of the school by 
parking further away and walking for a couple of minutes to the school.  No parent has a right to 
contravene parking regulations for any reason. 
 
We would like to thank the majority of parents/carers that are parking safely, legally and 
considerately and especially those who walk their children to school. 

Your current neighbourhood policing team are working on  
Issues identified by the local community and the police    

To contact them call: 101 
This is a non-emergency number 

 

Princes Risborough NHPT 
Longwick Road 

Princes Risborough 
Buckinghamshire 

HP27 9HE 
Tel: 101 

 

 
Hughenden Primary School 

Spring Valley Drive 
Hughenden Valley 

High Wycombe 
Buckinghamshire 

HP14 4LR 
Tel: 01494562501 

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  

 


